
Dear parents/carers, 

 

While schools are closed, teachers are doing their best to provide some education to your children. 

Thanks to modern technology, we are able to offer some activities that will keep their young minds 

ticking over and offer some normality to what is sure to become, a restless time for all. 

Attached to this letter is a sheet with various logins and passwords for sites that the children are 

used to using in school. In addition to this, we have set up an online classroom that can be accessed 

through Google using your child’s school email address. 

Google Classroom is new to both the teachers and children, and we have been spending the past 

couple of days trying to get to know it and introducing it to the children in school. To access the 

Google Classroom, your child must log on to their email account using their school login. Once in, 

they will notice a block of 9 dots as shown below -  

When this icon is pressed, a drop down will appear that looks similar to this –  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When the Classroom icon is selected, your child will be directed to the Google Classroom. On the top 

left of the screen are three lines that look like this:  

 

When they click on the lines a dropdown will appear like this: 

Your child will now have access to tasks that their teachers have posted. If 

they are asked to enter a code, it is 6smehln 

Your child has their teacher’s email address. If you encounter any 

problems using Google Classroom, then please send us an email and we 

will do our best to sort it for you. 

 

Best wishes, 

Ms McMurray, Miss Blyth and Mrs Linford  


